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REVENUE RECOVERY DIVISION MOVES TO NEW LOCATION 

The Revenue Recovery Division is moving to a new location June 1.  Revenue Recovery will 
be located at 5555 California Avenue, Suite 100 in Bakersfield.   

The mission of Revenue Recovery is to assist people who cannot pay their entire fine at the 
time of their hearing.  Revenue Recovery will arrange an installment payment plan for cases as 
assigned by the Court.  Parties must appear in court before a payment plan can be arranged. 

Revenue Recovery is open Monday through Thursday 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. and Friday 8 a.m. to 
noon.  A two lane drive-up window and a drop box will be available.  

The Revenue Recovery Division is also available via phone to answer questions and take 
payments.  Online payments for criminal, traffic and juvenile dependency cases, which are set 
up for installment payments, can be paid through our website. 

### 

https://www.kern.courts.ca.gov/online_services/make_a_payment

